
Ms. Evgeniia Ermolaeva, Executive Director of St. Petersburg Early
Interventions Institute and UNICEF Consultant, visited Turkmenistan

from March 10th to 15th, 2024.
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During her visit, Ms. Ermolaeva led the 1st training module aimed at preparing trans-
disciplinary specialists for provision of early childhood intervention services. The training is
1st out of the 6 module package, designed to equip national childcare professionals with
essential skills, knowledge and competencies with focus for promoting inclusive early
childhood development services within Turkmenistan.


